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EXTENSION TO CLOSING DATE FOR RECEIVING SUBMISSIONS

The Legislative Council Government Administration Committee ‘B’ Inquiry into Disability Support Services 

in Tasmania met and resolved to extend the closing date to receive submissions.  Submissions should now

be received by no later than close of business on FRIDAY, 9 APRIL 2021.

The Committee invites written submissions from interested individuals or organisations to address the 

Inquiry’s Terms of Reference as follows:

To inquire into and report upon the Tasmanian Government’s responsibilities under its co-

arrangement with the NDIS to provide support for people with disabilities with particular 

reference to —

1. Consideration and management of the State based costs of long-term care and 

support for people who are not eligible for the NDIS;

2. The range of support services available to Tasmanians who are not on, or eligible 

for, the NDIS;

3. Funding for organisations that service those not eligible for the NDIS

4. Workforce development and training opportunities for the disability support 

sector, including allied health; and

5. Any other matters incidental thereto.

Members of the Committee are:

Hon Rosemary Armitage MLC
Hon Ivan Dean MLC
Hon Jo Palmer MLC (Inquiry Deputy Chair)
Hon Tania Rattray MLC
Hon Jo Siejka MLC (Inquiry Chair)
Hon Josh Willie MLC

Further information is available at the Inquiry webpage:
Inquiry Web Site Link

For further information: Hon Jo Siejka MLC, Inquiry Chair – (03) 6212 2305

Ends


